
 

 
 

  
May 18, 2018 
 
Re:  T150 Hand Tool End of Life Notification 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
 
To better serve your business, we inform you of the following change.  
 
Effective immediately, our T150 hand tool and replacement part service have been 
discontinued. A replacement option would be HellermannTyton’s EVO® 9 hand tool 
which offers superior functionality and ergonomics.  
 
 
Current HT PN 
T150 

Recommended 
Replacement 
110-80000 

 
Customer PN 
75Y3459 

 
Last Order Year 
2017 
 

All open orders will be fulfilled. For additional information or assistance please contact 
your HellermannTyton Customer Service Representative. Please contact your 
HellermannTyton Sales Representative for a replacement tool quote.  
 
We appreciate your support in this change and thank you for your continued business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelsey Shrader 
Quality Project Engineer           
Office: 414 355 1130 x 8751 
Email: kshrader@htamericas.com 
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